
	
  
	
  

YES! I Want to Participate. 
October 14, 2016 

 

I hereby give my permission for  
to submit artwork for consideration in the Atlanta Public Schools 2016 Winter Card Contest.        

I understand that if the artwork is selected, it will be reproduced as an official holiday card to 
be distributed by the Superintendent’s Office on channels including, but not limited to, print, 
digital and social media. 

 

Signed         Date  

Relationship to Student   

 

Please return this signed form to Dr. Joseph Woodruff in the APS Fine Arts Office via email: 
woodruffj@atlanta.k12.ga.us 

Thank you! 

Dr. Joseph Woodruff 

Coordinator 
APS Fine Arts Office 

For more information about the contest requirements, visit 
http://www.atlantapublicschools.us/cardcontest 


